
From: James Gardiner <James.Gardiner@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 10:54 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Christmas Tree Donation 
 

Hello, 
 
 
This e-mail is to inform you that the Shop and Save Market located at 6312 N. Nagle, has 
donated 8 Christmas trees to the City of Chicago (45th Ward) valued at $49 each. The 45th 
Ward office will then in turn donate these Christmas trees to 8 needy families within the 45th 
Ward. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Regards, 
Alderman Jim Gardiner 
5425 W. Lawrence 
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